I am writing this letter to express my deep concern for Zeng Feiyang and Meng Han who remain in detention,
solely as a result of their legitimate activities defending workers’ rights in Guangdong province.

So I am demanding the authorities immediately and unconditionally release Zeng Feiyang, and Meng Han.

I am also urging that pending their release, authorities should grant the detainees regular, unrestricted access to
their family and lawyers, and ensure they are not subjected to torture and other ill-treatment.

Thank you very much for your prompt attention to the above.

Sincerely yours,



